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Student Affairs is committed to engaging the KU community in 
services and programs that make learning possible. The information 
presented below highlights our work. 

STUDENT CONDUCT & 
COMMUNITY STANDARDS
SCCS ajudicated a total of 18 conduct 
cases, a 58% decrease from April 
2019.

SEXUAL ASSAULT PREVENTION & 
EDUCATION CENTER
In April, SAPEC hosted five virtual 
events in support of Sexual Assault 
Awareness Month. 

STUDENT INVOLVEMENT & 
LEADERSHIP CENTER
SILC’s Instagram page had 21,909 
views during Jayhawk Impact 
Awards Recognition Week. 

LEGAL SERVICES FOR STUDENTS
In April, LSS filed 157 tax returns 
on behalf of KU students and 
international researchers, a 6% 
increase from April 2019.

WATKINS HEALTH SERVICES
Watkins Health Services providers 
conducted 305 telemedicine 
appointments in April.

KU MEMORIAL UNION
In April, SUA’s Socially Distant 
Queens Drag Show had 75 viewers 
throughout its two hour Instagram 
Live broadcast. 

HILLTOP CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
CENTER       
In April, 69% of Hilltop staff felt 
they knew how to collaborate 
effectively with workplace peers, an 
18% increase from fall 2019.

COUNSELING & 
PSYCHOLOGICAL SERVICES
CAPS assisted a total of 359 students 
during the month of April. 

STUDENT SUPPORT & CASE 
MANAGEMENT
Student Support and Case 
Management received a total of 63 
student referrals in April. 

KU RECREATION SERVICES
By the end of April, 310 KU students, 
staff, and faculty were participating 
in the NIRSA Recreation Movement 
program, an increase of more 
than 203% from the program’s 
first week. All KU community 
members can sign up to participate 
at 2020recreationmovement.com 
through May 31st.   

KU STUDENT HOUSING
As of April, KU Student Housing 
staff safely checked out 3,828 
residents, deferred move out for 
residents unable to return to campus, 
and continued to provide services for 
457 residents remaining in housing 
facilities.

In addition, KU Student Housing 
donated approximately 8,441 
pounds of food to five local agencies.
Donated food stemmed from the 
early closings of scholarship hall 
community kitchens. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
•	 May 17: 2020 Graduate 

Commemoration (visit 
2020grads.ku.edu for 
more information)

AWARDS & 
RECOGNITIONS
•	 Kevin Joseph 

(Assessment & 
Strategic Initiatives) 
received SILC’s Student 
Organization Advisor of 
the Year Award.

•	 Bria Thorne (SCCS) was 
selected as an author 
for the Association 
of Student Conduct 
Administrators’ 
Reflections publication.  

•	 Jordan Young 
(Assessment & Strategic 
Initiatives) received 
SILC’s Student Leader 
of the Year Award and 
SFL’s David A. Ambler 
Outstanding Campus 
Leader Award.

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
•	 University Updates on 

COVID-19: Please visit 
coronavirus.ku.edu for 
updates on university 
recommendations, 
campus closures, 
and frequently asked 
questions. Stay well!

 studentaffairs.ku.edu  (785) 864-4060   studentaffairs@ku.edu  @KUStuAffairs   @kustudentaffairs


